
Public Notice: Environmental Assessment Worksheet 
Available for Review 

The City of Annandale is seeking public comment on an Environmental Assessment 
Worksheet (EAW) for a proposed housing development project adjacent to Lake John. The 
EAW evaluates the potential environmental impacts of the project. 
 
The EAW will be available for review beginning Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at the following 
locations: 
 

• City of Annandale website: https://www.annandale.mn.us/ 
• Environmental Quality Board (EQB) website: https://www.eqb.state.mn.us/eqb-

monitor  
 
If necessary, the City of Annandale can provide in-person accommodations for EAW review 
at City Hall, 30 Cedar Street East, Annandale, MN 55302, during normal business hours.  
 
Written comments on the EAW will be accepted until Thursday, May 16, 2024. Please 
submit comments to: 
 

• City of Annandale, Attn: Jacob Thunander, Community Development Director 
• Email: JThunander@annandale.mn.us 

 
Please contact the City of Annandale at 320-274-3055, Ext. 2, or visit the City website at 
https://www.annandale.mn.us/ for more information. 
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